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GOVERNMENT DEPARTMENTS AND AGENCIES, WEB SITES, UPGRADING 

299. Mr P.D. Omodei to the Minister for Planning and Infrastructure 

For each website owned, operated or administered by each Department and Agency under the control of the 
Minister -  

(a) are there any plans to undertake a major upgrade of any of these websites during the 2005-
2006 financial year; and 

(b) if so – 

(i) what is the reason for this upgrade; and 
(ii) what is the cost of the upgrade? 

Ms A.J.G. MacTIERNAN replied: 

(a)-(b) Presently, this information is subject to change as the Western Australian Government is 
progressively reviewing public sector websites. This is underpinned by the e-Government 
Strategy for the Western Australian Public Sector (2004), which aims to deliver a more 
efficient public sector through integrated services and improved opportunities for community 
participation. Once the review is completed the Government would be in a position to provide 
more reliable information. 

 


